
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
The Carousel Ribbon Cutting/Open House at Former Dunbar 

School Site 
For Immediate Release 

 
Kansas City, September 7, 2016:  The Carousel and Kansas City Public Schools (KCPS) will host a ribbon 

cutting ceremony and open house for The Carousel’s new adult day care center on Thursday, September 

8, 2016.  

In April 2016, The Carousel and KCPS entered into a lease with an option to purchase the former Dunbar 

School site, 5419 E. 36th Street.  Over the last five months, The Carousel has been renovating the building 

to meet state licensing requirements. 

The Carousel has been in operation since 2001 and provides adult day care services and outpatient 

dementia care for approximately 40 elderly persons as well as people with disabilities. The Carousel has 

been located at the former Haven’s Steel administrative building since 2011. The new location will allow 

The Carousel to expand its program to approximately 80 clients and provide a specialty unit for disabled 

veterans. 

When:  Thursday, September 8, 2016 
11:00AM Ribbon-cutting ceremony 
11:30AM Open house   
 

Where:  The Carousel at Dunbar School 
5419 E. 36th Street  
Kansas City, Missouri 
 
 

For more information, please contact the Office of Communications (816) 418-7420 or 

Karen Allen, The Carousel (816) 721-9057. 

 
 


